
 
The Ace of Spades has been “Caught” in the 
PRH Foundation Catch the Ace 3.0 Lottery.   

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
April 8, 2022 
 
(Pembroke) The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation is excited to announce that the 
Ace of Spades has been “caught” on week #37 in their Catch the Ace 3.0 Lottery 
supporting the Cancer Care Campaign. The lucky winner, Helen Brumm, took home an 
amazing prize of $220,723. Helen’s winning ticket #KK-6988566 was drawn from the 
electronic generator and she chose Card #25 which revealed the Ace of Spades!  
 
Helen expressed her shock and excitement, telling the Foundation staff, “I can’t believe I 
won. I thought it was a joke when I got the call. I will be sharing the winnings with my kids.” 
 
PRH Foundation Executive Director, Roger Martin says, “We are super excited for 
Helen’s big win and it’s always nice to see people smile these days. We appreciate every 
ticket sold, and we know the community enjoys giving back to the hospital with the added 
bonus that they could win a prize like this one. I wish to thank everyone involved in making 
Catch the Ace the success that it is and remind everyone that we are one step closer to 
finishing the $3.5 million dollar Cancer Care Campaign - keeping cancer care close to 
home!” 
 
Over the past 37 weeks, the lottery has raised over an incredible $350,000 for the 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation’s Cancer Care Campaign. 
 
The PRH Foundation is happy to announce they will be hosting another Catch the Ace 
lottery very soon! Leigh Costello, Community Fundraising Specialist adds, “We are so 
thrilled with the success of our Catch the Ace lotteries and how the community rallied 
around to support this event and cause. The past few weeks have been building up to this 
amazing draw, and the community has been calling us and emailing us to find out if we 
are going to launch a new Catch the Ace for the hospital. The answer is YES! We hope to 
have the next Catch the Ace up and running by the end of April. We couldn’t have done it 
without all our volunteers and community supporters who helped us spread the word and 
sell tickets each week at our drive thru kiosk and at the hospital. We are so excited to see 
local residents get behind our next draw.”   
 
Stay tuned for updates regarding the next Catch the Ace draw for the Pembroke Regional 
Hospital which will be announced on the Foundation’s Facebook Page in the coming 
weeks. 
 
“Thank you to ALL our supporters, and we will see you when the deck gets shuffled for the 
next Catch the Ace folks. Stay Healthy & Stay Safe,” added Roger.  
 
Donations towards the Cancer Care Campaign are welcome at any time and can be 
made by contacting the Foundation Office at (613) 732-2811, extension 7408 or by 
visiting www.prhfoundation.com. 



 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
roger.martin@prh.email 
(613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
 
 
Connect with us on Social Media 
Facebook: @PembrokeRegionalHospitalFoundation 
Instagram: @prh.foundation 
LinkedIn: /prhfoundation 
Youtube: Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation 
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